
Bissinger, Oshman & Williams
Partners  Selected  to  Texas
Super Lawyers
Houston trial attorneys David Bissinger, Jason Williams named

among top business litigators in state 

HOUSTON – Trial lawyers David Bissinger and Jason Williams,
co-founders of Houston-based Bissinger, Oshman & Williams LLP,
have been selected to the 2020 Texas Super Lawyers’ listing of
the state’s top business litigators.

The Texas Super Lawyers legal guide is published annually by
Thomson Reuters in Texas Monthly and Super Lawyers magazines.
Selection  is  limited  to  no  more  than  5  percent  of  Texas
attorneys and is based on a statewide survey of lawyers and
extensive editorial review.

Bissinger’s practice focuses on energy and technology, trade
secrets  and  noncompete  disputes,  corporate  fiduciary,
executive compensation, banking, real estate litigation, and
securities. His practice also includes work as an arbitrator
in  commercial  disputes. This  is  his  12th  Super  Lawyers
selection. In addition, his work has earned Best Lawyers in
America recognition, and he was selected to America’s Top 100
High Stakes Litigators in 2019 and 2020.

Williams is a mechanical engineer whose trial practice focuses
on technology, energy trading and marketing, trade secrets and
noncompete  disputes,  corporate  fiduciary,  securities,  and
construction litigation. In addition to Super Lawyers, he has
previously earned Best Lawyers in America recognition.

Bissinger and Williams have each served as chairman of the
Houston  Bar  Association’s  Securities  Litigation  and
Arbitration Section. Williams is a former co-chair of the
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Houston Bar Association’s LegalLine Committee and currently
serves on the board of Houston Achievement Place. 


